
If you would like to help out by providing breakfast items or in
volunteering your time, please click this LINK or scan the QR
code below:

Please sign up by

Friday, October 4th

Please reach out to PAC if you have any questions: pacslss38@gmail.com

Thank you in advance for helping us with the first PAC event of the school year.

https://signup.com/go/moxKjrC
mailto:pacslss38@gmail.com

